
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 

Daughters of the Nile, founded in 1913, is a benevolent global fraternal organization for 
women 18 years of age or older, who are related by birth or marriage to a Shriner, 
Master Mason, or Daughter of the Nile; or a Majority Member in Good Standing of a 
Masonic-related organization for girls; or who was a patient, with or without Shrine or 
Masonic relationship, at a Shriners Hospitals for Children.  
 
There are 132 Temples (what our local groups are called) throughout the United States, 
Canada and most recently Brazil. In Indiana, we have four Temples, located in 
Evansville, Fort Wayne, Indianapolis and Terre Haute. Koran Temple in Indianapolis 
is the proud sponsor of this year’s “LOVE ON THE GO!” tree in the Indiana 
Historical Society’s Festival of Trees. 
 
Koran Temple meets at the Murat Shrine on North New Jersey Street. The Murat Shrine 
has a long history of benevolence not only in Indianapolis, but also in working to help 
the children in the hospitals we serve. The Nobles of Murat Shrine give monetarily, and 
also through providing transportation to children and their families to the hospitals for 
treatment, taking donated items like the sewing items and toys to the hospitals, and 
hosting social engagements like the Christmas party for the local patients helped by 
Shriners Hospitals. 
 
Members of Daughters of the Nile are proud to work with Shriners International in 
supporting the 22 Shriners Hospital locations, as well as telehealth sites, outreach 
programs, and community clinics in the United States, Canada, and Mexico. Since its 
inception in 1913, Daughters of the Nile has contributed more than 64 million dollars, 
the second largest continuous contributing donor – second only to the Shriners 
themselves. 
 
To learn more about what we do for children or how you can become a Daughter of the 
Nile (www.daughtersofthenile.com) or Murat Shriners (www.muratshriners.com) visit our 
websites.  

www.daughtersofthenile.com
www.muratshriners.com

